
PACER STACKTRAIN 
STACK FACTS 
 
2300 Clayton Rd. Suite 1200 * Concord, CA 94520 * 925-887-1400 * 877-917-2237 
www.pacerstack.com 

 
August 29, 2003  
Electronic Bulletin No. 439 
RE: CNRR Changes to Storage Charge Application for Domestic and International 
Steamship Traffic 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
The Canadian National Railroad (CNRR) has advised the following changes effective on 
September 1, 2003: 
 
Loaded storage charges for International Steamship traffic will increase from $50 to $75 
at all terminals, including U.S. facilities, effective September 1, 2003.  This increased 
rate has already been in effect for all Canadian facilities since July 30, 2003.   
 
In addition, for all domestic traffic, effective September 1, 2003, CNRR will provide three 
(3) free days of storage time.  Once free time has expired, the charge will be $25 per 
day.  Please note, Saturday, Sunday, and holidays will no longer be considered free.  
Charges will apply on those days if the terminal is open.   
 
Please communicate this notice to all appropriate parties.  If you have any questions 
regarding this announcement, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain 
representative. 


